
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

(Last Name or Organization Staff/Board) attends educational forum

(Your town, State) - (Names) of (Organization) recently attended the 62nd Annual Meeting of the Four States Irrigation Council. In addition to learning about the newest trends in irrigation and farming technology, (last name or group name) received up-to-date information from state and government officials and had the opportunity to network with 200 other industry professionals. They also learned of a new $2000 scholarship available to students from their community pursuing an agriculture-related degree from an accredited institution in Colorado, Kansas, Wyoming or Nebraska. Details on the scholarship can be found at www.4-states-irrigation.org.
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The next meeting of the Four States Irrigation Council will be Jan. 13-15, 2016, in Fort Collins, Colo. The group will also host a summer tour based out of Casper, Wyo., on Aug. 19-20, 2015 and travel through major reservoir projects and irrigation districts.

Established in 1952, the Four States Irrigation Council serves as a forum for irrigators and water officials from the four states of Colorado, Kansas, Nebraska, and Wyoming, to learn from each other and work together to help solve the water issues facing irrigators in the four states. For more information on the Four States Irrigation Council meeting, summer tour or scholarship, contact Jennifer Brown, 402-960-3670, jennifer@4-states-irrigation.org or visit www.4-states-irrigation.org
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